Office of the President

NORTHERN New Mexico College

Posted — February 20, 2017

NOTICE

The Board of Regents Meeting scheduled for Thursday, February 23, 2017 has been
cancelled due to legislative meetings and lack of quorum. The Board of Regents of Northern
New Mexico College will reconvene at a later date and an Agenda will be posted for this
meeting.
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